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Heller Champions Rules to Eliminate Earmarks 
(Washington, DC)- Today the House Republican Conference adopted rules to eliminate earmark requests among Republicans for this fiscal year.  Heller signed the original petition to bring the rule change to a vote.  
“Nearly two years ago the American public was promised change in Washington, but all they have received are record deficits and massive growth in the federal government.  While Nevada families struggle to make ends meet, the federal government gets more expensive and our ever increasing debt gets passed on to our children and grandchildren.  This type of governance must end.  Eliminating earmarks is not a silver bullet, nor will it erase our debt overnight, but it is a step in the right direction.  Members of Congress must lead by example and make tough decisions to bring fiscal sanity and accountability back to Washington,” said Heller.  
Congressman Heller as one of the first members to sign Congressman Jeff Flake’s (AZ) petition to House Republican Leadership requesting to vote on a conference-wide moratorium on earmark requests for this fiscal year.
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